
“We would like to thank you from the bottom of our hearts.  Our 

daughter attended a playgroup in the Spring, and she had a 

picture taken by the Lions Club with a very special camera.  This 

free vision screening was a blessing to our family. 

 

Victoria had a juvenile cataract in her left eye.  The doctors 

believe she was born with a defect in the back of her eye which 

pre-disposed her to forming this type of cataract.  Her eye 

problem was never found during her well child check-ups, and if 

it was not for the Lions Club finding it when they did, Victoria 

could have lost her sight. 

 

Victoria turned three in January, and thanks to you, she will be a 

normal and healthy little girl with two beautiful eyes.  Her doctors 

believe, that with glasses, she will have normal vision.” 

 

Amy F. - Gobles, Michigan 


